Bond Case Briefs

Municipal Finance Law Since 1971

Ethical Considerations of the MCDC Program for Bond
Lawyers Teleconference.

NABL will present a teleconference, “Ethical Considerations of the MCDC Program for Bond
Lawyers”, on Wednesday, December 17, 2014, from 1:00-2:30pm Eastern. The teleconference will
feature a panel of experienced practitioners discussing model rules relating to concurrent conflicts
of interest, former client conflicts of interest and potential bond counsel liability. The teleconference
will also examine strategies and methods to minimize risk to the bond lawyer serving in one or more
capacities as counsel to the primary parties involved in the MCDC program.

The teleconference will cost $195 for members and $250 for non-members. CLE ethics credit will be

available. For online registration and for more information click here. Registration closes Monday,
December 15. Registrants will receive log-in instructions on Tuesday, December 16.
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